2025 -2026 Meal Information

Breakfast & Lunch

Eloy Elementary School District will offer healthy meals to all students at no

cost every school day in the 2025 - 2026 school year. Your children will receive a
free breakfast in the classroom and lunch in the cafeteria every school day without
having to pay for a meal or submit a household application.

Snacks
Students will also receive a free snack at the end of every school day in the 2025~
2026 school year. Students will take the snack home. \

Supper Program

The supper program will start on September 8, 2025. The free meals will be
available at the Junior High School cafeteria from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m., Monday
through Thursday on school days. The meals are available to all students who are
18 years of age and younger. Students must eat the meal on-site.

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please contact the
Food Service Department at (520) 466-2125.






ELOY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT #11
FOOD SERVICE DEPARTMENT

Dear Parent/Guardian

We are committed to providing every student in our school community with all the tools
they need to succeed, including nutritious meals that everyone can enjoy together. Thatis
why we are excited to announce that again this year, we are participating in the National
School Lunch Program, and we are using a school meal program option to offer school
breakfast and lunch every day to all students at no charge. All students that attend our
school campuses can eat for free, and there is no application required.

| am writing to share with you this exciting news and to ask that you help us ensure our
meal program is a success by having your child participate in school breakfast and lunch
every single day. Itis important that everyone participate in our meal program.

When all of our students are eating the same meals together, our dining rooms will
become a place to learn more about new foods, make healthy choices, and fuel up for
learning and playing.

The more students who participate in school lunch and breakfast, the more money our
school received in federal reimbursement for meals served. More money coming into our
meal program allows us to purchase more fresh and nutritious foods, while securing the
financial stability of our school meal program.

Participating in school breakfast and lunch helps provide nutritious food for your children
at school so they can concentrate better and learn more and serves your valuable time and
money at home.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please call 520-466-2125.

Thank you.

Food Service Department






